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Works recommencing on Wonga Road - Monday 4 May 2020 

Planned works to install a roundabout at the end of Wonga Road are recommencing on Monday 4 May. 
Preparation works have commenced this week including the movement of temporary road barriers and the 
installation of machinery. 

It is expected works will take approximately 6 - 8 weeks to be completed. The following arrangements are in place 
during the Wonga Road works: 

 Alternative access to the drop off and pick up for Support Unit students will be located via the existing Argyle 
Street school entrance. 

 School buses will continue to drop off and pick up students at the existing Argyle Street entrance. 

 The existing teacher’s car park near the Wonga Road entrance will be closed. 

 The Wonga Road school entrance will still be accessible to pedestrians. 

 Vehicle access to the end of Wonga Road will be limited during works. Provisions are in place to allow vehicle 
access to adjacent properties during the works. 

Traffic and pedestrian management measures will be in place. Traffic controllers will ensure safe pedestrian access 
as the works continue. Pedestrians are advised to follow all directions provided by traffic controllers and signage 
when accessing the temporary school from Wonga Road.  

Once works are complete, the new roundabout will provide bus and vehicle access to the temporary school while 
construction works take place on the Argyle Street bus area. 

Refer overleaf for maps showing the location of works activity and revised Support Unit drop-off. 

Keeping you updated 

We thank you for your cooperation during this important work. We will continue to provide updates to the school 
and local community. We welcome any enquiries regarding the project upgrade work at Picton High School.   

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
New South Wales. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students 
and supports growth in the local economy.  

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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